
 

 
 

Bonjour! 
 

 
Last week our yr.4 and 5 students were treated to a French 

incursion presented by CARROUSEL THEATRE. 

Carrousell Theatre is a puppetry theatre company based 

in Melbourne. 

It originated in Paris and has been performing in 

Australia since 2000. 

Their objective is to encourage and promote the study of 

languages via the medium of puppetry.  

The story of Cinderella / Cinreillon they presened for our 

students was based on the original tale with adaptation for 

puppetry. 

Here are some of the students comments about the show: 

 

“It was the most best and funniest play I have ever seen” 

Sonny. 

“ I really loved the play, I loved the puppets and the 

backdrops, 

I wish it could go for longer” Abiya 

“The play was very funny. I loved it even though I could 

not understant all the words” Ethan 

“ I learnt some words and could understand it, it was very 

good” Kenneth. 

“ I think it was pretty funny when Izidor ( the monkey)  

put on Cinderella’s clothes and did her work” Nick 

“ The show was amazing! I liked Izidir and Pearl” Paige. 

 
 

A bientôt. 
 
 

Mme Chamberlin. 
 


